
Important Coronavirus  
Information 

Su#on	Police	Department	
	

Limi3ng	All	Public	Contact		
	

	If	you	have	an	emergency	please	ring	the	buzzer	to	speak	to	dispatcher.		
The	necessary	emergency	services	you	require	will	be	delivered	

	to	you	as	rapidly	as	possible.		
	

Rou3ne	services	such	as	filing	a	police	report,	reques3ng	a	copy	of	a	police	report	or	
other	general	informa3on,	should	be	fulfilled	via	telephone.		You	can	leave	your	phone	
number	with	the	dispatcher	u3lizing	the	speaker	system	and	an	officer	will	contact	you	

by	phone	or	return	to	your	home	and	contact	us	at	(508)	865-4449		
to	speak	with	an	officer.			

	
LTC	Applica3ons	and	renewals	are	being	processed	via	US	Mail.		Ques3ons	regarding	

LTCs	can	be	addressed	By	Sgt.	Joshua	Nunnemacher.			
	

Thank	you	for	your	understanding	and	pa3ence	during	this	current	health	crisis.						
	
			


